
The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, hic. 
50 Court Street, Suite 702 
Brooklyn, New York 11201-4859 

August 2, 2013 

Dear Board Members of The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, hic. 

On behalf of the Child Life and Pediatric Department at Wyckoff Heights 
Medical Center, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of $2,332. Your 
contribution makes it possible for Wyckoff to fiirther enhance the medical experience for 
our medically fragile children through the improvement of our pediatric treatment and 
exam rooms via decals, televisions, and iPad use. 

Since its inception in early December 2012, our newly founded Child Life program along 
with the larger Pediatric Department have partnered together to support critically ill 
children through dynamic holistic programs and patient-centered environmental changes 
to ease the fears and overall feelings of anxiety which often accompany medical visits 
and hospitalization. Despite our best efforts, the creation of long-lasting, sustainable 
initiatives are only possible through thoughtful contributions from individuals such as 
yourselves. Please know that your support is so very much appreciated; we hope to 
partner with you on forthcoming endeavors in the future. 

Also, please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records. 
Once again, thank you for your generosity. 

Angela Barimah MS, CCLS 
Certified Child Life Specialist, Pediatrics 
Wyckoff Heights Medical Center 
374 Stockholm Street, 8th fl, Rm. S-030 
Brooklyn, NY 11237 
(347)-473-7919 (office) 
(917)-202-3815 (work cell) 

Sincerely, 
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